
April 14, 1997
Dear Michele,

I'd like to thank you for coming 
to our school and explaining 

all about how you started 
writing you book and the places 
you traveled. It was really fun 
for me to hear you telling 
your funny poems. I hope 
you come again to our school 
when you write another book.

Sincerely,
Jorge Rodriguez


